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May is a wonderful time of the school year as the weather warms and we have the opportunity to
take more of our learning outdoors to engage in some explore and play. We are anxious to plant
our garden boxes and learn about plant growth. As well, we can examine and meet our life
science outcomes at the different grade levels, and we can engage in more movement activities
such as free play and track and field. We are so fortunate to have the space to do all of this at Wild
Rose. Track and field events are being taught in PE classes and practices will begin this week so
our grade 4-8 students are ready for our Rural Track Meet on May 17 at Prime Minister’s Park. It’s
going to be a great day. As well, teachers are beginning to plan year-end activities and field trips.
We will send home an Out-of-School Excursion form for all activities that require bus
transportation as well as information about each field trip. With all of that going on, we will
continue to work hard on our literacy goals and the rest of our learning outcomes. “May the
warmth of the sun and fresh breeze of May greet you with a warm hello.” (Unknown) It’s going to
be a great month!

 Mrs. Grant-Walker

Rural Track Meet May 17
All students in grades 4-8 will take part in the Rural
Track Meet on May 17, from 9:30 am - 3 pm at Prime
Minister’s Park. Students will be bussed to and from the
event. Please watch for permission forms and detailed
information coming home this week. If any parents are
able to help out at the track meet, please contact Mrs.
Grant-Walker.  

Tipi Teaching for May
This month’s Tipi Teaching is Cleanliness. In Indigenous
culture, spiritual cleanliness is about being a positive
person by thinking happy thoughts and showing others
that you care. Personal cleanliness is keeping your
space tidy and your body clean by washing your hands,
brushing your teeth, and taking a bath.   

Student Teachers
We would like to welcome the following student
teachers to our school for 3 weeks in May. Mr. Gilson
and Miss Giasson will join the grade 3-4 class and Miss
Nelson and Miss Tatlow will be in our grade 7-8 room. 

WR Afterschool Program
The Afterschool Program is hosting a Paint Night
Fundraiser on Friday, May 12. Registration is completed
online. If you are unable to attend the event, paint kits
can be purchased to complete at home. More details
can be found on the Wild Rose Before and After School
Program Facebook page.
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